
02/10/2020 

MRS Michelle Shotland 
- 14 Ozone ST 
Freshwater NSW 
mbshotland@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

This does not seem to be a fair process? 
How do people that are not in the local LGA get to have a say in this?
The people who will be directly affected by the implications of severe traffic congestion, noise 
and light pollution should be able to be heard!

I am a resident on the other side of Harbord Road and I am concerned about the noise that will 
travel in the evening across to us.

I am also raising my concerns of traffic issues and I don't see why such a large amount of 
taxpayers money is being put towards more lighting when there is sufficient lit playing fields in 
the area that often sit empty.

I oppose this proposal for flood lighting!

Sent: 2/10/2020 10:25:04 AM
Subject: Online Submission


